
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to California Education Code 1620, the Ventura County Board of Education will hold a Public 
Hearing on the VCOE Proposed Budget for 2020-2021.  In accordance with Governor Newsom’s 
Executive Order N-56-20, the Ventura County Office of Education will also present the COVID-19 
Operations Written Report which explains changes that have been made to VCOE program offerings 
in response to COVID-19 school closures and the major impacts of such closures on students and 
families and related to the Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP).  
 
The Public Hearing on the VCOE Proposed Budget for 2020-21 will be held during a Regular Ventura 
County Board of Education meeting, on Monday, June 22, 2020, at 6:00 p.m.  This meeting will be held 
via ZOOM.  Log in information will be provided on the Board meeting agenda available at: 
https://www.vcoe.org/About/Board-of-Education/Meeting-Agendas-and-Minutes.  
 
Beginning June 12, 2020, the VCOE Proposed Budget for 2020-21 will be available for inspection 
Monday thru Friday from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM at the Ventura County Office of Education, Administrative 
Services Center, 5189 Verdugo Road, Camarillo. 
 
 
 

 
POSTED June 12, 2020 at the following VCOE sites: 
 
Administrative Services Center Conference & Educational Services Center  Gateway Community School 
5189 Verdugo Way, Camarillo          5100 Adolfo Road, Camarillo 200 Horizon Circle, Camarillo 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING on  
Ventura County Office of Education (VCOE) 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR 2020-21 
(Including Presentation of the COVID-19 Operations Written Report) 

Ventura County Board of Education Meeting  
Monday, June 22, 2020, 6:00 p.m. 

For ZOOM Information see:   
https://www.vcoe.org/About/Board-of-Education/Meeting-Agendas-and-Minutes 
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